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Volunteers are needed for an eye tracking study designed to evaluate  human perception of head pose.  The study is being conducted by Professor Duchowski as part of his research.  Eye tracking is the use of hardware and software to track where a computer user is looking on a computer screen. Your participation would involve viewing short video clips and answering questions about them.

The amount of time required for your participation would be approximately 20 minutes.

If you are interested, please email Takumi Bolte at tbolte@g.clemson.edu.
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